PHILIPPINE
PORTS
AUTHORITY

SUPPLEMENTAL/BID BULLETIN NO. 1

)

REPAIRS AND MAINTENANCE OF PPA HEAD OFFICE MAIN LOBBY

TO : All Prospective Bidders
Members, HO-BAC-PGCS
Others Concemed

In view of the suspension of work due to Typhoon Ulysses, the scheduled Pre-Bid Conference
for the Repairs and Maintenance of PPA Head Office Main Lobby on 12 November 2020 at
10:15 a.m. and the Submission and Opening of Bids scheduled on 26 November 2020 at
9:00 a.m. and 10:00 a.m. respectively, is hereby re-scheduled as follows:

Pre-Bid Conference

Nov. 17, 2020 at 10:15a.m.

Submission and Opening of Bids
December 1, 2020 at 1:00 p.m. and 2:00 p.m., respectively

Issued this 11" day of November 2020
THE BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE:
By:

MARK JON|S. PALOMAR

Chairperson, HO-BAC-PGCS

A Bondacio Drive, South Harbor, Port Area, Manda 1018 Phiippines
PO Box 436 Manita, Philippinos
Tel No (+632) 527-8356 1o 83 Fax No. (+632) 5274855
website' www ppa com.ph



